
 May 1, 2023 Argyle Village Board Meeting 

Those in attendance: Mayor Darren Smith, Trustees Ian Hamilton, Joy MacKenzie, Anthony Montello, 

Jesse Steinberger, Clerk Joyann Stimpson, Deputy Treasurer Wesley Clark, Carol Kuhr, Sarah Huggins. 

Meeting called to order at 5:33 P.M. 

On a motion made by Trustee Hamilton, seconded by Trustee MacKenzie, and carried, the minutes from 

the April 3, 2023 Board meeting were accepted as written. 

The Board agreed that they would like to accept the Lamont Engineering firm for the EPG.(is that right?) 

The Board agreed that the spaghetti dinner would take place in the fall and the Block Party would take 

place on June 3, 2023. The Board agreed to meet May 6, 2023 to gather information from the residents 

on the water line regarding an updated database for the village. 

On a motion made by Trustee Hamilton, seconded by Trustee Steinberger, and carried, the Board gave 

Trustee MacKenzie a budget of $250.00 for purchases for the Block Party. 

Deputy Treasurer Clark outlined the budget for the Board and went over the various items on it. On a 

motion made by Trustee MacKenzie, seconded by Trustee Montello, and carried, the 2023-2024 budget 

was passed. 

On a motion made by Trustee Hamilton, seconded by Trustee MacKenzie, and carried the Clerk was 

allowed to pay the warrants for May, 2023. 

On a motion made by Trustee Steinberger, seconded by Trustee MacKnezie, and carried, the meeting 

was adjourned at 6:28 P.M. 

 

 

 

Joyann Stimpson 

Argyle Village Clerk 


